Western Cape College Weipa Campus

P & C News 24/02/06

An interesting and informative first general meeting was held last Thursday.  Welcome to new members. If you have missed the first meeting doesn’t mean you can’t come along to the next one on the 16th March @7.30pm College Common Room.

Like all first meetings back after three months it was quite lengthy but lively!

The night’s discussion included

· New playground equipment on its way for years 1- 4

· Prep playground – relocation of equipment from preschool

· Active tract being relocated – 5-6 area

· P&C’s Initiatives – Seating for 80 students 5 areas with new umbrellas

· Exhaust Fans in the manual arts room - cooler for students and staff have arrived 

· Thankyou to outgoing President Alan McPhee and son Max for putting up the screens in the P & C shed

· Initiative from Senior Students represented on the night by Lisa Love, Kirstie Buchholz and Denica Russ with Teacher Mrs Maryanne Thompson – Re a new Senior College Shirt.  P & C approved in essence this initiative and look forward to the finer details next meeting in business arising.

· Many Report were tabled and discussed including 

              -Tuckshop and Smart Choice Group their next meeting will be 15th 

                March 2006 @5pm in the Tuckshop All Welcome  

                        - Napranum Transition Group will have had their second meeting by the time this goes to print – Contact Lynette Koina or Ruth Adidi for details (Both can be found at the College) 

                        -  Preschool Subcommittee Meeting was scheduled for Wednesday 3.45pm – Contact Michelle Elms for next meeting dates (Found at the College)

· Grade 7 Camp will happen – Venue to be discussed with staff and a group of interested parents.  (Tony Whybird  will coordinate a date in due time)

· College Magazine Committee 2006 calling interested parents who have an interest and a love for photography and computer graphics this is the job for you please contact Cathy Eden at the College ph 40906444.

· Dress Code alias Uniforms were discussed and will be discussed more fully on the April agenda.

· Behaviour Management Policy captured the interest of many members at the 
     P & C last night and will be the major General Business on the Agenda at the   March Meeting.  In last newsletter Tony Whybird mentioned the New Code of School Behaviour Plan recently announced by the State Government and an invitation for parents re this plan. It is ideal to make yourself familiar with this plan http://education.qld.gov.au/publication/production/reports/ 
Further more if you would like a copy of the existing WCC Behaviour Management Policy this is available on:
http://www.westerncapecollege.com/1behaviour_management_policy_april_2004



